
Dear Parents, 

I hope this message finds you well. We are excited to inform you about some upcoming events at 

our school that we believe will be beneficial and enjoyable for both students and parents. 

Upcoming Events: 

• Parent-Teacher Conference: March 15, 2023, from 4 PM to 7 PM - An opportunity to 

discuss your child's progress. 

• Spring Concert: March 22, 2023, at 6 PM - Join us for an evening of music performed 

by our talented students. 

• Field Day: April 5, 2023, from 9 AM to 3 PM - A day filled with fun activities and 

sports for our students. 

• Art Showcase: April 12, 2023, at 5 PM - Come and celebrate the creativity of our 

students. 

Please mark these dates in your calendars. We look forward to seeing you at these events! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[School Name] 

[Contact Information] 


